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"The Union Budget is a progressive one that holds the potential to tackle the economic challenges faced by the country in the 
post-COVID period. It is heartening to see Finance Minister Nirmala Sitharaman’s focus on sectors like health, including 
digital health ecosystem and mental health and wellbeing. The FM’s announcement of the National Digital Health Ecosystem 
is laudable. The open platform that will consist of digital registries of health providers, health facilities, unique health identity, 
and universal access to health facilities, will go a long way in providing quality and on-demand healthcare to the country’s 
people. We welcome the Union Budget for the financial year 2022-23 and look forward to working with the government and 
all stakeholders to bring quality healthcare to the people of India."
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